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Action Item 4.3   

 

 

Topic: Administrator Resignation – Director of SVC Foundation 

  

Mission: Sauk Valley Community College is dedicated to teaching and 

scholarship while engaging the community in lifelong learning, public 

service, and economic development. 

 

Presented by:  Dr. David Hellmich and Dr. Lori Cortez 

 

Presentation:           

 Chris Pilling has submitted her resignation as the Director of the Sauk Valley College 

Foundation effective May 27, 2022.  Chris was hired in June 2014 as a Marketing Coordinator 

and was promoted to her current role of Director of the Sauk Valley College Foundation in 

November 2020. 

 Chris has provided great leadership during her time at Sauk by building relationships on 

campus and in the community.  She has worked with the Foundation team to implement new 

events and completed a successful Days of Giving ,which provided increased touches to donors. 

 

Recommendation:   

 The administration recommends the Board accept the resignation of Chris Pilling as the 

Director of the Sauk Valley College Foundation effective May 27, 2022. 

 

  




